
Members of Bath Soroptimist Club on April 12, were interested and surprised to hear of the work one 
of their number Miss Siddall, was doing.  Speaking at the weekly tea meeting at the Red House on 
“My Job”, Miss Siddall revealed that for the last six years she had been managing director of an iron 
ore quarry and oxide works at Seend, near Melksham.  She took the position in 1940 after work was 
re-started at the quarry at the request of the Iron Ore Control.  She did not know anything of the work 
then, she said, but in spite of the difficulties, it had proved a worthwhile and enthralling was job.
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